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Report to the Parish Council March 8th 2017 of a meeting of the 
Working Party on February 26th 2017

Present: Richard Clancey (Chairman), Denise Rothwell, Denise Wells, David Waddington (Acting Secretary)

1. Neighbourhood Plan Report:  Draft, February 2017
David reported that he had subsumed the points raised by Dave Chetwyn in a new draft which he had sent to members of the Working Party.
He noted that the draft would be revised in the light of the results of a questionnaire that was being prepared. 
He also noted that the final version would have maps which are, at present in a separate document, and will also be in full colour and well presented.
Various details were suggested and it was agreed to invite the Parish Council to give their views on the revised draft.
In order to clarify our concerns over possible recommendations on ST6, proposed in the emerging City of York Local Plan, the Chairman will suggest a meeting between him and the members of the households most affected.

2.  Questionnaires 2
The framework for the second questionnaires was discussed at the previous meeting of the Working Party when it was agreed that we needed to produce two questionnaires, one for the housing adjacent to the Hull Road and the other for the rest of the Parish and that both will build on the answers to the first questionnaires sent out in January 2016.
The draft of the latter was discussed and it was agreed, following amendments, that they should be sent to other members of the Parish Council for comment. 
It was agreed that an explanation of the emerging City of York Local Plan should be included.

3. Funding from the City of York Council
It was noted that the Parish Council, following their signature of an agreement with the City of York Council, had received a grant of £3 000 to help with the preparation of the Murton Neighbourhood Plan.  It was noted that the grant was an initiative of the City Council.


4. Invitation from the City of York Council
It was agreed that, following comments from the Parish Council on the February 2017 draft of the Neighbourhood Plan, we should accept that Rebecca Harrison’s invitation for a meeting with her and her colleague, Alison Cooke.  David will arrange a date and time convenient for all.
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